
COMMUNICATION 

MS. DEVOY'S  5TH GRADE CLASS
“I have always been delighted at the prospect of a new

day, a fresh try, one more start, with perhaps a bit of
magic waiting somewhere behind the morning.”

― J. B. Priestley 

Information About Newsletters / Parent Contact

It is important to me that I provide you with information about what students
are learning in the classroom; as well as give updates about student
achievements. I will do my best to keep you informed by providing a monthly
newsletter and reaching out to you personally. However, I encourage  parents
and guardians to reach out to me anytime. 

The monthly newsletters will give a general overview of what is being taught
and provide you with important dates. Past newsletters will also be available.
You can locate the newsletters by clicking on the arrow next to the
NEWSLETTER link on my staff website. If you have any issues with locating
it please let me know.

It's going to be an amazing year.


